Please vote NO to S.119

| have been a childcare provider for 28 years and | have operated my own registered
home for 21 yrs. There have seen so many closures since Covid and there are not
enough providers currently. The changes need to stop we don’t need to jump through
more hopes and pay more for what we have all spent many years doing and doing well.
More than half of the home providers will be pushed out by these changes so who are
we helping? We need to think about the children they need us!

Jennifer Bombard

Early Childhood Educator
In my Registered Home



